
 
 
FIELD MARSHAL SIR JOHN CHAPPLE GCB CBE DL   
MEMORIAL SERVICE – SANDHURST - SAT 17 SEP 22 
 
A Memorial Service to honour the life of the late Field Marshal Sir John 
Chapple GCB CBE DL is to be held at 2pm on Saturday 17th September at the 
Royal Memorial Chapel, Sandhurst. The Service will be followed by tea in Old 
College.  

The Field Marshal’s family is keen that the Regiment should be well 
represented. Members of the Sirmoor Rifles Association who wish to attend are 
asked to bid for tickets as follows: 

For Members of the Sirmoor Club.   

Submit your application to the Club Secretary, ideally via email, not later 
than Fri 29 Jul 22. His contact details are: 

Major N D Wylie-Carrick MBE  
St Michael’s 
Shepton Beauchamp 
Nr ILMINSTER 
Somerset TA19 0LP 
Tel: 07891 560637 
Email: honsec@2ndgoorkhas.com 
 

In doing so please provide the following information:  

Rank/Title/Name 
Address and contact details 
Dietary requirements (if any) 
Disability/mobility requirements (if any) 

 
 For Members of the Sirmoor Sathies and Sirmoor Club Nepal.  
 

Submit your application to the Sirmoor Sathies Chairman, ideally via 
email, not later than Fri 29 Jul 22. His contact details are: 

 
 Captain Raju Gurung 

8 Brewers Close 



Farnborough 
Hampshire 
GU14 8NR 
Email: rupgurung73@hotmail.com 

 
In doing so please provide the following information:  

Rank/Title/Name 
Address and contact details 
Dietary requirements (if any) 
Disability/mobility requirements (if any) 
 

Please note that in the event of the Service being over-subscribed a ballot may 
be necessary.  
 
Dress is suits. Car parking will be available. Attendees will receive their tickets 
in early September. 
 


